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Brian Schultz

From: Hannah Barker
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:52 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket Correspondence
Attachments: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida; Please remove roadblocks to 
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Good afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200181. 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
(850) 413‐6004 
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Brian Schultz

From: Chris Bishop <cbishop@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:48 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Chris Bishop  
Panama City Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Susan Dombroski <shlol@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:42 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Susan Dombroski  
Boynton Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Bob Cosby <cosbyrec@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:28 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Bob Cosby  
Ponte Vedra Beach Florida  



1

Brian Schultz

From: Chris Bishop <cbishop@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:26 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Chris Bishop  
Panama City Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Kathleen Hensman <kathmh@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:17 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Kathleen Hensman  
Delray Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Debra Hand <handstwo.dh@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:17 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Debra Hand  
Hobe Sound Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: William Gullige <equipmentpro@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:01 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
William Gullige  
Orlando Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Jean Epling <gvillejean@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 7:56 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Jean Epling  
Gainesville Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Janice Curley <jancurley@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 7:17 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Janice Curley  
Estero Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Becki Green <bgfn2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:31 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Becki Green  
Grant Vlkria Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: James Robertson <jwrandtaxi@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 5:57 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
James Robertson  
Clearwater Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Leonard Reinhart <lreinhart@cfl.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 5:29 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Leonard Reinhart  
Melbourne Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Gordon Murphy <gordon.murphy@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 4:52 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Gordon Murphy  
Largo Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Karen Laakaniemi <klaakan@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 4:13 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Karen Laakaniemi  
Pensacola Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Deborah Sudduth <deborahmcnew@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:24 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Deborah Sudduth  
Cocoa Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Greg Noel <frogsnestvt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:45 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Greg Noel  
The Villages Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Bernadine Turner <bernadine_t2000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:29 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Bernadine Turner  
Newberry Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Croitiene ganMoryn <adanto@jps.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:01 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Croitiene ganMoryn  
Ocala Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Daniel Szetela <dmsjr50@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 12:53 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Daniel Szetela  
Hanover Pennsylvania  
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Brian Schultz

From: s serne <fabricartmiracle@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 12:24 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
s serne  
Tampa Florida  
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